
 
In light of the recent media attention on Methicillin-Resistant 
Staphylococcus Aureus (MRSA), please be advised that all district schools 
are taking preventative measures.   
For additional information, you may wish to visit the following website:  
www.cdc.gov/ncidod/dhqp/ar_mrsa_ca_public.html 
  
 


